MBA Joint Board Meeting

April 7, 2008 Lee Community Center, Morris

Attending: Jaime Beyer. Ann Vipond., Ryan Watzke. Todd Valnes, Rob Jergenson, Amy Christians, Jim Rentz., Troy Kennedy, Miriam Lindblad, Sue Helberg, Kristin Ohren, Dave Johnson.

The Athletic Republic sports trainers from Fergus Falls presented information about their program which is located adjacent to the Lake Region Healthcare facility in Fergus Falls. Other association members were in attendance for this presentation.

March minutes were approved. Motion by Ryan, Troy. MSP.

Financial report sheet distributed as a draft by treasurer is checking on the jersey fees yet and details before printing. Discussion about the domain fee is expected at \$87.30.

MBA hockey pins for '07-08 were not ordered, Morris will have Juanita Staples order them. Discussed this should be done earlier in the season for distribution in February.

Banners for the PeeWee team for Districts, Regions and State are up in Morris, agreed that another set would be purchased for Benson rink. Motion to approve Ryan, Troy MSP.

Discussed the May meeting will be election of officers for the joint board.

Brief discussion about summer hockey offerings and dry land skills. No specific plans yet but welcome individuals to establish a plan and use the email notification for members.

The rest of the meeting was to break into small groups: Registration and Communication to make changes to the handbook regarding the move up policy. Hockey operations, scheduling to go through the jersey's inventory, and discuss goalie equipment policy.

Motion made to adjourn to small work groups made, Ryan Troy MSP.

Next MBA Joint meeting scheduled for May 5th, 2008 at Benson Civic Center

Minutes submitted by Miriam Lindblad, secretary